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Dates to watch for... 

 

 22nd February- Bushfire Recovery 

Meeting at Megalong Citizen Hall 10:00-

12:30pm 

 5th March—Shen Yun Ballet excursion to 

Sydney 

 Date TBC—Excursion to Nellies Glen 

Road to see bushfire recovery 

 2nd March—Premiers Reading Challenge 

starts 

 20th March—Harmony Day-  

 

Reminders.. 

 Apply for the School Drive Subsidary at                                                    

https://apps.transport.nsw.gov.au/ssts/#/

schoolDriveSubsidy 

 Uddate students Emergency Contact details 

with office if there are any changes 

 Return Community Bushfire  Survey form  

 Sushi’s for Lunch on Fridays—commencing 

again on the …. 

 Community Bushfire recovery information    

Newsletters  which contain information for    

people impacted by bushfires in the Blue    

mountains area including information on       

Government financial assistance, clean up and 

counselling services can be found at               

https://www.emergency.nsw.gov.au/Documents/factsheets/

community-recovery-information-dec-jan-southern-nsw-fires-

4.pdf 

Dear Megalong Families, 

I would like to thank all our students for such a 

smooth return to the new school year. Also, a 

warm welcome to our new student in year five. At 

Megalong Public school, we proudly and confident-

ly assure you of many rich learning experiences 

students and parents of a supportive school com-

munity will enjoy this year in 2020! Please keep the 

dates in the newsletters for excursions and events 

over the next few weeks. 

This term has progressed with assessments in Liter-

acy and Numeracy being conducted, and target 

goals identified for the year ahead. We will contin-

ue to focus on our writing, reading and spelling us-

ing a new program for writing called Seven Steps to 

Writing. Along with professional learning for our 

teachers we will be extending student’s writing ap-

titude. A focus on improving our spelling; and of 

course boosting our reading levels again like last 

year. We will be participating in the Premiers Read-

ing Challenge starting in week six. 

This year we have started with bushfires and floods 

and our small school has been asked to attend the 

Community Bushfire Recovery Meeting at the citi-

zen hall on Saturday 22nd of February. This meeting 

will be a time to provide feedback to the emergen-

cy disaster services in New South Wales. I am sure 

we will be providing them with positive encourage-

ment for their hard-work and efforts over the past 

few months. I hope you can make it to the meeting 

on Saturday! 

Stephanie 

Principal 






